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Dates for your 
diary:   
2nd December 
Y1 Santa Dash-
multi skills 
 
Y2 Jodrell Bank 
 
 

6th December 
Y4 Forge Dam walk 
 
8th December 
Christmas jumper 
day 
 
Lyceum Panto 
 
12th December 
KS1 FS2 Christmas 
show 2pm 
 
13th December 
KS1 FS2 Christmas 
show 9.15am 
 
14th December 
Battle of the Bands 
2pm 
Christmas café 
3.30pm 
 
15th December 
Church service at 
St Marys 1.30pm 
16th December 
Last day of term 
 
4th January 2023 
First day of term 
 

Christmas! 
Well Christmas is fast creeping upon us now 
December has arrived and we have a lot to 
pack in during these last two weeks! Here 
are the dates of our Christmas activities 
throughout December; 

 7th & 9th Christmas experience in 
school 

 8th Christmas jumper day and panto 
at the Lyceum 

 12th KS1 FS2 Christmas show 2pm 

 13th KS1 FS2 Christmas show 
9.15am 

 13th & 14th Christingles in school 

 14th Battle of the Bands 2pm 

 14th Christmas café 3.30pm 

 15th Christmas service at St Marys 
1.30pm 

 

Christmas cafe 
 
Please join us after Battle of the Bands in the 
hall, where there will be a Christmas café, 
Tombola, Santa’s Grotto and various other 
small stalls. We are looking for donations of; 

Cakes, biscuits, buns 
new small tombola prizes, 

good condition second hand toys, games, 
books 

 
Thank you. 

School choir 
Our School choir have been asked to sing at  

Anti-racism survey 
Please complete our survey if you can spare a 

few minutes about diversity and the anti-

racism work we do in school. This is really 

useful to inform us about our next steps in this 

area. There will be a workshop in the new 

year and more information about the work we 

do in our curriculum to address this issue. 

Thank you to those people who have already 

completed the survey. 

Last day 
We will break up on Friday 16th December for 

the Christmas holidays and the children will 

return to school on Wednesday 4th January 

2023. We would like to wish all our families a 

peaceful and restful holiday and a Merry 

Christmas. 

Family Faith and Fun 
Thank you to all the parent volunteers who 
helped out at our Christmas Family Faith and 
Fun session. This continues to be a huge 
success, attended by lots of families of 
different faiths which is a great reflection of 
our community and illustrates clearly our 
ethos of celebrating diversity in its many 
forms. A big thank you to Heather Waller and 
her bound less energy for organising this once 
again!  
 
                                           Thank you 

 

     Cath Thomas 

    Headteacher 
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